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Unmarked Wreck at Entrance to Littlehampton 
Harbour 

 
MARINERS ARE WARNED of an unmarked wreck at the entrance to Littlehampton Harbour. 
 
A 28ft sailing vessel has been abandoned approximately 150m south east of the Eastern Beacon 
at the entrance to Littlehampton Harbour. 
 
Efforts to recover the tow the vessel onto the east beach at Littlehampton have been unsuccessful.  
The vessel is visible at low tide and covered at high water. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
12th April 2015 
 


